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Friday 22nd November 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

Parent Session at Forest School 
 
On Tuesday 10th December 2019, we would like to invite parents and carers to come along and work alongside 
your child and their class.  This will be an opportunity to come and take part in a Winter themed Forest School 
session. Due to numbers on site we are only able to accommodate one parent or carer and no younger siblings. 
 
You will need to make your own way to the Forest School site and I ask you to meet us in the car park at the site at 
Quex Park by 10:00am to allow us to meet you and take you to the group.  If you arrive any later than this, we will 
not be able to take you to the group as the site needs to be secured.  The car park is situated in the large paddock 
on the right hand side as you enter Quex Park and before you arrive at Quex House.  Forest School suggest you park 
on the lower end of the paddock as this isn’t used as much. 
 
At the end of the session you will be able to take your child home if you wish, otherwise we will return to school 
and you can collect your child as normal.  We ask you to indicate on the form below whether you intend to take 
your child directly from Forest School so we can arrange transport back to school. 
 
You will need to bring a lunch with you and ensure you are suitably dressed for the weather.  Long trousers and 
sleeves are recommended; sensible footwear is essential.  Staff have asked us to remind you that the site is no 
smoking. 
 
We are looking forward to seeing you at this session and are sure that you will enjoy working with your child. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support and we are looking forward to an exciting day together. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Miss L Kemp 
Nursery Teacher 
 

 
Parent Session at Forest School 

Please tick:  
 
I will be able to attend the parent session of Forest School.   
 
 
 
I will take my child home after the session.  
OR 
I would like my child to return to school as normal and I will collect them from there. 
 
 
Child’s Name ……………………………….…………………………………..………………..    
 
Class ……………………   
 
Signed .................................................................................. Parent/Carer         


